
Achany wind farm connection
Public consultation event

Following the earlier consultation event 
held in November 2022 Scottish and Southern 
Electricity Networks (SSEN) Transmission is
holding a further consultation exhibition for
the Achany Wind Farm Connection Project. 

The Achany consultation is focused on SSEN 
Transmission’s alignment for the new grid 
connections, using a 132kV trident wood pole 
overhead line. We would welcome your 
feedback on our proposals ahead of our 
submitting a Section 37 to The Energy 
Consents Unit in late 2023.

At the event key project information and plans 
will be on display and provide an opportunity 
for members of the community to ask questions 
about the project to team members and share 
their feedback on the alignment. 

The consultation 
will be held at the 
following location:

Rosehall Hall, 
Rosehall

Wednesday 14th 
June 2023

15:00 – 19:00

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Community Liaison Manager:

Lisa Marchi
Community Liaison Manager
10 Henderson Road, 
Inverness, IV1 1SN 
(Return Address)

lisa.marchi@sse.com

+44 (0) 7825 015 507 @SSETransmission

SSEN Community

SSEN Transmission invites you to come and share your views with us.

 Please note comments made to Scottish and 
Southern Electricity Networks Transmission 
(SSEN Transmission) are not representations 
to the Scottish Ministers and if SSEN 
Transmission submits an application there will 
be an opportunity to make representations 
on that application to the Scottish Ministers.

If you are unable to join the event or have 
difficulty reviewing the project information 
online, please contact me Lisa Marchi and we 
will arrange for information to be posted to you. 

All the information that will be on display can
also be viewed by visiting the project webpage:  

ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/project-map/
achany-wind-farm-extension-connection    


